May 29, 1998

Dear Boston Party Makers:

On behalf of the Senior Class I'd like to thank you and your staff
for for the extraordinary effort to make our Senior Reception a
very memorable night. Our two Dee Jays, Mark and Eric, kept the
students entertained throughout the evening.

The selection of music was outstanding, and their willingness
to please our students made for a very memorable affair. | will
highly recommend your company for any future events our school
plans to hold.

Again, my most sincere thanks.

Sincerely,

Mike Richard
Class of 1998 Advisor
Gardner High School



